Greenville Public Library Policy and Personnel Committee

Monday, January 31, 2022
4:00 p. m.

at Greenville Public Library

The meeting was called to order at 4:04 p.m. Members present were Chance Vohlken and Cindy
Catron. Ad hoc committee members Dale Martin (Board Chairman), and Jolene Keillor (Library
Director) were also present. Rebecca Sponsler, the Greenville Advocate’s newest reporter, was present
and introduced to the committee.

We read and approved minutes from our previous meeting in August. Motion was made by Chance
Vohlken and seconded by Cindy Catron.

The committee met to make an addition and clarification to our policy guide concerning pandemic
procedures, After discussion, a motion was made to recommend to the Board that the Library will
follow state and local safety guidelines, such as requiring masks while in the library, for the safety of
everyone who uses the Library. Individuals who choose to not follow the policy may opt to have
curbside delivery instead. If a patron fails to abide by a directive by a staff member to wear a mask,
that patron will be asked to leave the building or may be barred from further use. This motion was
made by Cindy Catron, seconded by Chance Vohlken and passed.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:30.

Submitted by Cindy Catron



